
The Office of District Planning, CEC15
and D15 Superintendent Anita Skop

Invite you to attend a 
Community Conversation: 

Red Hook Neighborhood School (P.S. 676)

As the NYCDOE works to promote equity and excellence in District 15, it is
convening a conversation about P.S. 676 with the Red Hook community.  This

meeting aims to hear perspectives about the school's needs, priorities, and
challenges to ensure future planning is responsive to both the P.S. 676

community and Red Hook neighborhood at-large

Tuesday, May 14, 2019
5:30 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

P.S. 676  - The Red Hook Neighborhood School
27 Huntington Street

F, G to Smith/9th Streets

Interpretation in Spanish and
Mandarin will be available. 

Food and refreshments
will be provided.

Childcare will be available.


